
Citrus Industry Magazine- UF/IFAS SWFREC Citrus Mechanical Harvesting Program 
“What’s Shakin” column 
 
October 2009 
 

Reducing harvesting debris is one of the primary objectives for the IFAS Citrus Mechanical 
Harvesting team during the 2009-2010 Season. As part of this objective a survey is being 
conducted to estimate the costs associated with handling harvest debris being delivered to 
Florida citrus processing plants.  During the months of May and June Dr. Fritz Roka met 
with six processing plants to get their input as to what information would be important to 
collect in this survey. From these meetings a survey was create and distributed with the 
help of the Florida Citrus Processor’s Association.   

Please visit our website at http:.//citrusMH.ifas.ufl.edu to learn more about this and other 
projects. 


